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February 10, 2025 
 
To – IAPB  
From – Jacqueline Grove (Jacqueline.grove@nationalvision.com)  
Re - Nomination for Dr. Pelin Munis, Chief Executive Officer of RestoringVision, for IAPB Board 
of Trustees   
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I would like to officially nominate Dr. Pelin Munis and RestoringVision to serve on the IAPB 
Board of Trustees.  
 
Having worked with Pelin and the RestoringVision team for the past five years, I’ve seen 
firsthand the level of commitment, dedication and passion she has toward ending the global 
vision crisis.   
 
As CEO, she has grown her organizational impact by leaps and bounds and has set aggressive 
targets for future impact.  RestoringVision has helped more than 30M people to be able to see 
and Pelin and the RV team have done an exceptional job coordinating efforts with local 
partners to provide one of the lowest cost models in the sector. 
 
In addition to her role with RestoringVision, Pelin has dedicated her time heading important 
initiatives for the WHO SPECS 2030 program, where she serves as a member of the Foundation 
Committee and as Co-Chair of the Awareness and Demand Generation workstream.   
 
Pelin also serves as a member of the Steering Committee for The Coalition for Clear Vision, 
where she plays a vital role in shaping the strategic direction of this organization. 
 
I highly recommend her for the Board seat and the IAPB will benefit greatly from her 
knowledge, leadership and insight.  
 
Thank you very much,  

 
Jacqueline Grove 
President, 20/20 Q 
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